June 25, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426

Re: Cities of Anaheim, Azusa, Banning, Colton, and Riverside,
California v. California Independent System Operator
Corporation, Docket No. EL00-111-_

Dear Secretary Boergers:

On June 22, 2001, the California Independent System Operator
Corporation (“ISO”) submitted an errata filing in the above-referenced docket. It
has come to the ISO’s attention that the errata filing was inadvertently filed
without the attachments described in that filing. The ISO now submits the filing
with the proper attachments. Please contact the undersigned with any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Bradley R. Miliauskas



